
THE WHITE HOUSE
'r " ' WASHINGTON ~. t.. i

Apr*l 14, 1969

* Dear Mr. Glickstein:

f The President wants you to know he appreciates your
interest in serving in the Administration. We have
received the information you submitted and,it is now
being processed.

Please be assured that your interest in the Administra-
tion will receive careful consideration as positions
are filled.

'

Sin efely,(tlut»
Speci* Assistant to the Presid)nt

' Mr. Howard A. Glickstein
1304 Fourth Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20024


